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Collins Jollie Road Development: Attendance Area Designation 

 
 
Policy Reference  
OE-13, p. 43, Facilities: The superintendent shall assure that physical facilities support 
the accomplishment of the board’s Results policies, are safe and properly maintained 
 
 
Background Information:   
A new, 673-acre development on Collins Jollie Road, with the potential for 1,983 
housing units, is being proposed in the City of Conway. This proposed development is 
located within the current Conway Elementary attendance area. Conway Elementary is 
currently at 103% capacity. The location of this proposed development is adjacent to the 
Kingston Elementary attendance area. Kingston Elementary is currently at 77% 
capacity. The District has solicited the input of the Conway Area Advisory Board on the 
topic and discussed with them all the possible attendance area options for the proposed 
development. It was agreed that staff’s recommendation to assign the proposed 
development to the Kingston Elementary attendance area was the preferred course of 
action. The grade 6-12 attendance area for this development would remain Conway 
Middle and Conway High, as currently designated. 
 
 
Purpose:  
To authorize the Facilities department to designate the proposed Collins Jollie Road 
development as part of the Kingston Elementary attendance area beginning in the 
2020-21 school year.  
 

For additional information:  
Contact Daryl Brown at 843-488-6774 or Joe Burch at 843-488-6712. 
 

Recommended Action:   
Move to approve staff’s recommendation to designate the proposed Collins Jollie Road 
development as part of the of Kingston Elementary attendance area beginning in the 
2020-21 school year.  
 

Estimated Project Cost:  None 


